



April 2022

Welcome to The Parent Forum

Our group aims to give the parents & carers of children at Haworth Primary School a voice on school matters.

As parents attending the previously named 'Solve-It' groups, we have already seen how effective collaboration between parents & school can enhance school policy. We hope to expand this group to include a larger cross-section of parents so that it is truly representative of our parent

Notes from Tuesday 8th March 2022

The new behaviour policy

The system operates on a colour scheme everyone starts on green showing that we are kind and respectful. Blue behaviour – includes talking whilst someone else is, not paying attention, not following instructions, calling out. Sanctions for blue behaviour - verbal warning

Yellow behaviour - repeated blue behaviour, refusing to follow instructions, speaking disrespectfully to others, play fighting

Sanctions for yellow behaviour 5 minutes time out

Orange behaviour – repeated blue and yellow behaviour, disrespectful to adults, repeated refusal to follow instructions, leaving the room without permissions

Sanctions for orange behaviour – parental contact 30minutes in at lunchtime

Red behaviour-A member of the Senior leadership will deal with the incident and consequences.

Children are given a fresh start at the beginning of each lesson, they will return to green. There is no named chart in the classroom, so children are not watching where they are or their peers are.

Support for refugees from the Ukraine

An email was sent to families asking for contributions of sanitary products nappies, toiletries, toothbrushes and toothpaste.

A suggestion has been made that we have a non-uniform day to raise cash to buy essentials, it was decided in the meeting to consider this in the future as we are very mindful that school have been asking for, payments for trips, sponsored read etc.

The Hub (aka the Bungalow)

The painters and decorators have now completed their work and we are awaiting the new flooring, so we are getting ever closer!

The baby, toddler and multiple birth groups will be the first sessions to use the hub, but we are looking to develop the building for the whole community. Any suggestions are welcomed



Next meeting Dates:

Thursday 5th May 2022 @ 9.00am Monday 13th June 2022 @ 2.45pm